
 

 

24th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Court Orders, Care Orders, Special Guardianship Orders & Private 
Fostering Agreements 

An important reminder that if there are any court orders, care orders, special guardianship 

orders or private fostering agreements relating to your child, it is the parent/carer's 

responsibility to ensure that school is provided with the most up-to-date information and 

paperwork. 

School will not be able to implement any measures outlined in plans without evidence of the 

relevant order/agreement. If there are any changes made that we have not been made aware 

of, school cannot be held responsible for any actions that go against the current 

order/agreement. 

Please contact Amanda Clifton (details below) to provide an up to date copy of any agreements, 

no later than Thursday 1st April. 

Kind regards, 

Amanda Clifton 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

a.clifton@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk  

0161 881 4266 
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